
 

Network Notification 
 

Notification Date: August 1, 2018 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource  
Subject:  Archive Global Obstetrical Services Policy 
Effective Date: October 1, 2018 
 

Effective October 1, 2018, CareSource will archive the Global Obstetrical Services 
reimbursement policy for Ohio Medicaid. Starting on this date, all reimbursements for obstetrical 
services will be in accordance with our Preferred Obstetrical Services reimbursement policy.  

You can access all of our provider policies from the policy landing page on CareSource.com. 
Simply select the type of policy (i.e., medical, pharmacy, reimbursement or administrative) and 
the state/plan to access a list of current policies. Archived policies are available via a link at the 
bottom of each policy webpage. 

CareSource will be contacting impacted providers to offer guidance and education on this topic. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in adhering to this new policy requirement.   

For the most up-to-date notifications from CareSource, visit the Updates & Announcements 
page on CareSource.com.   
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https://www.caresource.com/documents/medicaid-oh-policy-reimburse-py-0001-20180326/
https://www.caresource.com/documents/medicaid-oh-policy-reimburse-py-0004-20180326/
https://www.caresource.com/providers/policies/
https://www.caresource.com/providers/ohio/ohio-providers/plan-resources/updates-announcements/

